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Jill Cataldi

From: Alexandra Lepore <soul.infused71@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 11:45 AM
To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Bill #'s: H7217, H7218, H7256 and S2154

My name is Alexandra Lepore-Thompson, as a Rhode Island resident and taxpayer I am: • In favor of 
H7217 and H7218 that would end the Covid state of emergency • In opposition to H7256, S2154 that 
would extend Covid executive orders through mid-April 
 
It is imperative that we end the covid state of emergency and breathe life back into our people and RI's 
economy.  
 
Covid executive orders have go to stop. We have to stop spreading the fear and get our people back to 
living normal lives. 
 
We the people are the best judges of what is right and safe for ourselves and our families lives. It is not 
the government's job or place to do so. 
 
There IS too much overreach and it needs to stop now! 
 
Thanking you in advance for your time. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alexandra Lepore-Thompson  
 
 
 
 


